
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER 3 – Meeting at 
Guinness Enterprise Centre 
Dublin, Ireland, 22–23 January 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Partners from Estonia, Greece, Ireland, 
Romania, Spain, Turkey and UK were present. 

Day 1 
Doru’s robotic arm was much admired by the group. He 
agreed to put together instructions on how to use 3D printing 
to create the arm, and maybe even an instruction video... 

 
Project Progress 
The E-repository section of the Industry 4.0 website was 
demonstrated by Suat, including the chapters: Introduction, 
Openess, Flexibility, Decentralization and Modularity.  
 
All modules are complete, and the outputs for the Industry 
4.0 Curriculum have been achieved. All can be accessed via 
the Industry 4.0 website. Congratulations to all partners! 

http://www.followindustry40.com/


 
 

 

DAY 1 - CULTURAL OPPORTUNITIES 
GUINNESS – a world-famous brand – founded in Dublin in 1759.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was an easy walk for us to get to Ireland’s most popular 
tourist attraction, the Guinness Storehouse! 

A guided showed us how Guinness stout is made, and we saw imagery from the 
famous advertising campaigns such as ‘Fish on a Bicycle’ and ‘Tick Followed Tock’   

We watched the sunset over Dublin and the Wicklow 
Mountains from the Gravity Bar in the sky!  

Suat and Mehtap learning about the 
special yeast used to make Guinnness! 



DAY 2 – INDUSTRY VISIT DCU Alpha 

Don’t forget you can follow us on Facebook at: 
www.facebook.com/followindustry40/ 

The remaining tasks for partners were summarised and deadlines were set.  
The partners then set out for a visit to Dublin City University Innovation Campus: 
DCU Alpha. This facility has been especially designed for small innovative 
companies. Dublin is one of the best cities in the world for innovative start-ups.  

We had a bespoke lecture 
about DCU Alpha and the 
technology that is being 
developed there including 
Internet of Things and 
Artificial Intelligence. 
Some was too secret to 
share with us! 

We looked round a 3D-printing lab and 
coworking space on Campus. 

Partners posed for some pictures at the 
centre before some left to catch flights. 
You can see it is cold in Dublin in January! 

We look forward to meeting again in 
Liverpool, UK, in June 2019! 

http://www.facebook.com/followindustry40/



